Big Rock Exploration AB has been recommended a core
drilling of 90 meters within the exploration permit
"Ingelshyttan nr 9"

Big Rock Exploration AB has been recommended to carry out a core drilling on the
exploration permit "Ingelshyttan nr 9" with the intention of finding abundant amounts of
copper and iron.

"Ingelshyttan nr 9" is an exploration permit of 79.5 hectares is located in Lindesberg
municipality in Bergslagen. The purpose of the drilling is to test the anomaly confirmed by
geophysical surveys. According to SGU, levels have been measured up to 9.2% copper and
48% iron in the area.

The company plans to begin a process of procuring drilling services and the permit process
as soon as possible. The company aims to complete this drilling in Q3-Q4 2022.

CEO Alexander Andersson's comment:

"It is with great excitement that | look forward to the company's first drilling at Ingelshyttan,
given the high levels of copper and iron ore."
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